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???????THEODORA PALLI (GRE) SIGNS 
WALL ON VISIT TO UIPM 
HEADQUARTERS

The new President of the Hellenic Modern Pentathlon Federation, Theodora Palli, became the first 
National Federation (NF) representative to visit UIPM’s new Headquarters in Monaco on May 12.

During the visit, which coincided with the UIPM 2021 Pentathlon World Cup Final in 
Szekesfehervar (HUN), Ms Palli met with UIPM Development Manager Maxime Papillon and 
became the first to sign her name on the visitors’ wall in a section dedicated to NF guests.

UIPM’s expansive new office base in the Principality was officially opened by HSH Prince Albert II 
of Monaco in December 2020.

HSH Prince Albert II signed the main part of the visitors’ wall during his tour of the Headquarters, 
along with UIPM President Dr Klaus Schormann and Vice-President Joel Bouzou.

https://www.uipmworld.org/news/hsh-prince-albert-ii-monaco-officially-opens-new-uipm-headquarters

